Year 2 enjoyed a fabulous disco last week to celebrate
the end of term, and the end of their time at West Leigh!
Foxes and Hedgehogs loved the chance to dress up and
show off their dance moves...as well as copy some of
Miss Hiscocks’. A huge thank you to the PTA for organis-
ing such a wonderful evening for the children, safe to say
they loved every minute and were still full of beans (and
covered in pink hairspray) at school the next day!




